FRIDAY LUNCHTIME CLUB

It is a great sadness to us that we have been unable to meet together since March, and we miss you all very much. It was lovely to meet some of you briefly when we held our outdoor picnic in September, but unfortunately we have been unable to repeat that event since the weather has been against us.

We have lost two dear friends over the last few months – Helen and Lillibet. They have been core members of the Friday group since the very beginning, and they will be greatly missed.

We look forward to the time when we will all be able to meet again when this pandemic has been defeated, but at the moment things don't look that promising.

In the meantime, may we wish you all a peaceful and safe Christmas – we hope for better things in 2021!

Keep in touch!

Eunice and Nen



We regret, due to Covid-19, the cafe is closed until at least Easter 2021.

Our suites of rooms however, are open, whenever permitted.

We wish everybody a very happy, and safe, Christmas and a different New Year!

Carrie and Mike

A message from Sue Davies



Sue and family would like to thank everyone for the comfort their cards and messages of support brought, following the loss of a dearly loved and missed. Ned.